St. Oliver Plunkett’s Primary School

Scoil Naomh Oilibhéar Pluincéid
Shean | Forkhill | Newry | BT35 9SH

Dear Parents

The Board of Governors of St Oliver Plunkett’s Primary School would like to invite parishioners to a
Corpus Christi procession on Sunday 23™ June at 11.30 a.m., meeting in the chapel car park. The
procession will be around the new play park and will include a blessing of the park. It will be led by
the P4 children from both schools in their Holy Communion Attire.

It might be nice if the Primary 4 children were to bring petals to scatter as they process along the
route.

Regards.

St Oliver Plunkett’s P.S



